-----Original Message-----
From: Dayna Janssens [mailto:adjans@netzero.net]
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2005 8:36 AM
To: Robert.clayton@psc.mo.gov
Subject: PSC Filing by Aquila
Dear Mr. Clayton,
 

My family and I live at 8904 E. 241st Street in Cass County, approximately 3/4 of a mile from the proposed Aquila peaking station.  I am sending this message so that you know that there are families living within close proximity to this site.  
 

Since Aquila's project could have an effect on our daily quality of life in terms of noise and pollution we would like to have a say in the matter.
 

Thank you,
 

Dayna Janssens
8904 E. 241st Street
Peculiar, MO  64078
 

816-779-7316
